
 

 

 

Sherburn News — Friday 15th December 

A message from Mrs Mould………. 

Dear Parents and Carers  
Here we are in the last week of term!  

Last week was a busy week!  

At Sherburn, Early Years and KS1 enjoyed a visit from the Fire Engine. It was 
only a short visit as they got called away, but it was very exciting to see how 

quickly they packed everything away and went rushing off with their blue lights 
and sirens on! Key Stage 2 children enjoyed a visit from the Science Bus and 

learnt all about magnets!  

It was so lovely to see lots of parents and carers at Luttons on Tuesday for the 
Forest School Christmas Wreath and Garland Workshop. The wreaths and gar-
lands were beautiful and we hope that all parents and carers that attended en-
joyed the afternoon as much as the children did. A huge thank you to Mrs Fry 

for organising the event and to Mrs Massheder for helping to prepare the 
wreaths. We are looking forward to welcoming parents and carers to Sherburn 

on Thursday for their workshop.  

Friday saw every child in the Wolds and Vale Federation attend the Jack and 
the Beanstalk pantomime at the Scarborough Spa Theatre. The children (and 
staff!) enjoyed every moment and everyone joined in with real enthusiasm! All 

the adults commented on how well behaved and polite the children from both 
schools were and we couldn't be more proud of them.  

This coming week sees Carol Services and Nativity concerts, Christmas dinner 
at Luttons and Christmas parties at both schools. We hope that parents and 

carers can join us at our final Celebration Assemblies at each school on Friday 
where we will be saying goodbye to the various members of staff who will be 

leaving us.  

We look forward to seeing you at the various events this week!  

Best wishes 

Mrs Mould  



IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 

 

MONDAY 18TH DECEMBER—Carol service at St Hildas Church, 
parents/carers are invited to come and join us at church at 2pm. 

 

TUESDAY 19TH DECEMBER—Sherburn having packed lunches as 
its Luttons Christmas Dinner day. 

 

WEDNESDAY 20TH DECEMBER—Class Christmas parties in the  

morning, PLEASE NOTE CHANGE TO DAY! CHILDREN CAN 
COME IN PARTY CLOTHES COMFY FOR PE 

 

THURSDAY 21ST DECEMBER—Christmas wreath making work-
shop. Parents/carers are invited to come and have a go. 1pm to 3pm.  



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  

82.37% 

Class Attendance News  

   

Early Years:  72.84% 

Class 1:       90.24% 

Class 2:         83.06% 

 

Well done to Class 1 who 
will be enjoying their  

extra playtime.  

 
 

Individual Attendance 
News 

 
Well done to all the children 
who achieved 100% Attendance 
this week. 

                     



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 

  

 

 

                      

 

 

 

Early Years & Class 1 

Phoebe 

For creating a map 
using sticks 

Lower Key Stage 2 

 For Last Week 

George 

For being very sensible 
using a Lancashire 

Peeler  

Upper Key Stage 2 

For Last Week 

Faith 

For showing good 
leadership when 

working as a team.  

Early Years 

Olive 

For her super  

independent  

reading 

Class 1 

Alayah 

For being extra  

resilient and  

keeping going when 
challenges occur.   

 

Class 2 

Ethan 

For becoming a fantastic 
author and illustrator.   

Brooke 

For being polite and  

respectful at ALL times.  

Early Years 

Noah 

For always being 
kind and  

considerate of all 
the children in 

EYFS.  

Class 1 

Mabel 

For being a  

consistent role 
model in class and 
caring for those 

around her.   

Class 2 

The whole of class 2 
for amazing resilience 

and adaptability.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PE Days and Kits 

On PE days (Wednesday and Fridays) children will come to school in their 
PE kit and remain in their PE kits all day.  

PE kit is a white t-shirt, black shorts and plimsolls or trainers for outside. 
As the weather gets colder, children can wear their school sweatshirts 
over their t-shirt—NO hoodies, or branded clothing. Just the school 

sweatshirt or a school fleece.  

 

Forest School Days 

On Forest School day (Thursday) children are to come to school in their  
uniform but ensuring that they have their arms and legs covered. As we 

move into Autumn and Winter, this shouldn’t be a problem as the boys will 
be wearing trousers and jumpers and the girls wearing trousers or tights. 

Children may bring an extra sweatshirt/fleece to add as an extra layer 
when it is cold. They will also need a weather appropriate coat.  

No jewellery is to be worn on PE, Forest School or swimming days. If      
children are able to take out and put back in earrings on their own they 

may do so. If they are not able to, they should not wear earrings to school 
on these days. Taping over earrings is not permitted.  

 



Our learning this week….Early Years 
This week in EYFS we have been extremely busy preparing for Christmas, visits from 
the fire and rescue team and continuing our learning. We have explored maps, 2d 
shapes, patterns and ordering our numbers to 5! Somehow, we even found time to make 
our own balloon tree!   

 

 

 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
In music, the children have been using percussion instruments to create and 
repeat patterns. We had a very brief visit from Sherburn Fire Station who 
unfortunately got called out for a job so had to leave quickly - the children 
still really enjoyed seeing the different tools before they left.  

We are writing our final postcards this week in literacy. The children are ap-
plying the skills that they have learned in the last few weeks. 

Another great week Class 1!  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 



Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
This week we have had the science bus in investigating magnetic materials 
and force fields. The children loved this and have asked for them to re-
turn for more experiments in the future.  

In French we became Matisse artists, creating our own collages with a va-
riety of shapes and colours. The children created their own animals includ-
ing: crocodiles, eagles, elephants and tigers.  

We have focused on SPAG this week brushing up on commas, statements, 
commands and questions. We also found the mistakes within sentence’s 
structures.  

In PE class 2 became cats, the children had to create their own dances in-
cluding all their previous learning they had been taught. This included: ges-
tures, cannons, mirroring, synchronisation and paired work. They per-
formed their dance routines to the rest of the class.  

 



CLEANER/CARETAKER ROLE  

LUTTONS COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

North Yorkshire Council are advertising on our behalf for a Cleaner/
Caretaker to work at Luttons School.  

The hours/Working Pattern is: Cleaner 15 hours per week, Caretaker 5 
hours per week. One applicant may be suitable for both roles although we 

will consider each role individually.  

Hours are: 3.15pm until 6.15pm daily, with some flexibility on start and         
finish times.  

Hourly rate: Cleaning role: £11.59 per hour, Caretaking role: £12.38 per hour 

If you are interested in applying for this role or know someone who maybe, 
please apply following the link below. Alternatively if you would like to 

hear more about the vacancy, please contact Sandra Drydale, Assistant 
Area Manager on 01609 797130 or mobile 07808099606.  

 

 The closing date will be Wednesday 20th December 2023. The interview 
date has been set for Wednesday 3rd January 2024.  

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/job/cleanercaretaker-luttons-cp-school-fsc107201  

 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/job/cleanercaretaker-luttons-cp-school-fsc107201


Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Interim Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 710282 

sherburn-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team  

(MAST) 

0300 131 2131  
If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

01609 780780 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 






